Tnicig]

centros de educacion infantil

June, 15th
Secretary-General
United Nationg
New York, Ny 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day—to-day teaching, education ang
research of our Kinders Schoo| and undertake to make a clear statement of this commitment -

Manner.

Please find attached some general information regarding our academic institution as well as the
person responsible for contacts with the office of the Global Compact.

Sincerely y6u

Ms\Rosa Palg Garcia

CEO-Owner




